Hey Mountainview Parents!

| am so excited that your student has decided to take a step in their faith
journey by serving in our Kids Ministry!

We believe that serving is an important part of everyone’s discipleship
journey. We are committed to walking alongside and investing in
Student Volunteers as they learn and grow as leaders. Student
Volunteers are expected to independently manage their position and
are encouraged to bring questions and concerns to the Service
Coordinator at any time.

Here are a few things you need to know about your student joining the
Kids Ministry Team:

e Every volunteer needs to have their own email address in order to
use our scheduling platform effectively.

e Every volunteer needs to access our communication platform:
SLACK. This can be downloaded to a mobile device or accessed on a
desktop computer. All communication is done here and is vital to
the effectiveness of the ministry. This is a messaging platform that is
private to MVCC. Your child will only be able to communicate with
the ministry team.

e Every volunteer is expected to serve when they are scheduled and
communicate via the proper channels if they are unable to serve.

* All volunteers age 13 and older are required to complete our online
Sexual Abuse Awareness Training. Please let me know if you would
like to preview this content. We think this training is excellent and
encourage you to watch the videos with your child.

Feel free to reach out anytime with questions or concerns about your
student serving in Kids Ministry.

Blessings,

Lisa Emerson

Kids Ministry Director
503-459-3603
kids@mvcclive.com
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Begins September 17th!




